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I oppose this government overreach bill.  You do not have the right to tell us, the 

American citizens what size of home that we can rebuild on OUR PROPERTY.  The 

government needs to stay out of our business!  I do not understand where you feel 

you have the right to continually overreach into our personal lives.  A NO VOTE 

better be the right choice for this bill. 


